
Office of the Director 
Bureau of Competition 

 
 
 
 
 By Electronic Mail 

 Jane Doe Law Firm XYZ 
Washington, DC 20001 
  Re: Company A Side/Company B Side Transaction, FTC File No. XXX-XXXX 
 Dear Ms. Doe: 
 

As you know, the Federal Trade Commission’s Bureau of Competition has been 
conducting a nonpublic investigation to determine whether the above-referenced transaction may 
violate Section 7 of the Clayton Act, 15 U.S.C. § 18, or Section 5 of the Federal Trade 
Commission Act, 15 U.S.C. § 45. Although the waiting period will expire imminently, the 
Commission’s investigation remains open and ongoing. 


